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Dear Professor Zažímalová, 

 
Following the recommendation of the Identification Committee for the Group of Chief 

Scientific Advisors, I am pleased to confirm your appointment as member of this group for 

a period of three years as from 16 May 2021, renewable once for two further years. I am 

sure that your outstanding expertise and considerable experience will ensure that the 

College of Commissioners will benefit from timely and independent scientific advice of the 

very highest quality. 

Your appointment to the Group is in accordance with the Commission Decision 

establishing the Group (attached). I have asked my services to take contact with you to 

guide you through the formalities of your appointment, provide you with your contract 

and determine the most suitable dates for the meetings of the Group. 

I am very much looking forward to meeting you at a future meeting of the Group of Chief 

Scientific Advisors, and to the contribution that your advice will make to the work of the 

European Commission in the following years. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mariya Gabriel 
 
 
 
 
Professor Eva Zažímalová  

Trojská 98/103 

182 00 Prague 8 – Troja 

Czech Republic 
email: zazimalova@kav.cas.cz 
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